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With cold and flu season upon us, the ETSU Health
University Health Center offers many non-
emergency related medical services to help you take
care of yourself! Conveniently located in Nicks Hall
Suite 160, the Health Center doesn’t charge a co-pay
for office visits. For students currently taking classes,
the services provided include:

Flu Shots
COVID Testing
Physicals
Medication Management
Acute Care Visits/Sick Visits
Behavioral Health
Health Exams
TB Screening/Testing
Lab Work
Specialist Referrals
STI Screening
Allergy Injections
And More!

Please contact University Health at 423-439-4225 to
schedule an appointment. University Health is open
Monday-Friday from 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. If you
have a problem outside of office hours, the
University Health Center offers an after-hours line!
Call 888-915-7299 to get connected with a provider.

For more information and to stay up-to-date, visit
their website and follow their social media accounts!
https://www.etsu.edu/nursing/universityhealth/
Facebook: ETSU University Health Center
Instagram: @universityhealthcenter
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